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A Note from our President: Helau and Alaaf! This August weather: so much rain, very warm temps 

and now as we leave August into September: cooler temps and sunshine! This leads us to think of 

our up-coming Karneval season and all the fun and excitement this year will hold for us! Our new 

Prinzenpaar is busy getting ready for their Reign and we hope you, your club, your group within, 

perhaps the company you own or work for will support them by placing an ad in their Prinz Ad book. 

Our new cut off date is Monday Sept. 15th!! We have attached this form and information to our 

newsletter for your convenience; please let us know if you have any questions.  

Also, in September, we will be having our meeting at the German Fest office Sunday, Sept. 21 

at 2 p.m. (See page 2 for address) Please bring your own beverage and we will bring snacks along! 

We are having our meeting there and once our meeting is concluded you are free to leave – BUT if 

you want to stay and look at and talk about the Steif Bears and if we want to ‘adopt’ a display, we will 

be doing that afterwards.  

We hope to see you at our next meeting or at a participating Oktoberfest! Happy Labor Day!  

Rheinischer Verein, Präsident, Curt Bauer  

*************************************************************************************************** 

In case it slipped your mind, or you were going to do it ‘later’…. 

’later’ is now HERE!  Attached to this newsletter is our ad form for the 

Prinzenbuch for November. Please help support our new Prinzenpaar 

with an ad (or two – one for your club or company!) and follow the 

directions or let us know of any questions. Most importantly – do NOT 

forget to pay for your ads!        Last chance date: Monday, Sept. 15. 

 

 

*************************************************************************************************** 

 
Peggy Lescrenier – Sept. 23   

************************************************************************************************** 

We are getting things ready for our royal crowning! The Throne has been  

prepped and painted and fresh and new for our Prinzenpaar!  

       
Washed & prepped for painting       All done – now waiting for its new Prinzenpaar!   



Steif Bear https://share.google/Lsq6h2VHQA1wkG6PU  We hope to see you at our 

Sept 21 meeting to talk about these bears! Just look how happy our member  

Rick LaMarche is when he sees these bears!          

 

 

 

 

2025/2025 Events: All at The Bavarian Bierhaus except Crowning and Maskenball   

 

Attention – Watch location for this date!!! Sept. 21st  

Member Meeting at The German Fest Office W140N5761 Lilly Rd Menomonee Falls     

North of Silverspring Rd and just south of the railroad tracks on the west side of the road. 

 

Oct. 19th Member Meeting – back to The Bavarian Bierhaus! 

Nov. 15th Crowning  NEW PRINZENPAAR!! 

Dec. 14th Christmas Party  with our Rheinischer Verein and DANK! 

2026: 

Jan. 18th Member Meeting. 

Jan. 23-24: GAMGA in Las Vegas  

Jan. 29th Weiberfastnacht  

Jan. 31st Maskenball  -  

Feb. 21st Kehraus  

March 15th Member Meeting. 

April 19th Annual Meeting with Voting.  
*Board meetings are normally the Thursday prior to our member meetings, often via zoom.   

**Member meetings are listed above and start promptly at 2 p.m. at The Bavarian Bierhaus in Glendale.  

***Dates and time may be subject to change – please look at the list above, emails, newsletters and our website! ☺ 

Upcoming Events from our German Community Friends! 

Waukesha Oktoberfest Frame Park – Sept. 20th  (2pm – 10pm) Featuring Milwaukee Muller  

      Fasching Verein (@5pm).  

SZM Crowning: Nov. 8th – details to come. 

UDoM - Christkindlmarkt & Vendor Fair, details to come. 

GAMGA Jan. 23 & 24, 2026 - Las Vegas at the Tuscany Suites, see Diana for more details. 

 

Information: Please call/email one of the board members with updates on your  

health, happy events and/or any other news you’d like to share. 

President: Curt Bauer, curtbauer@hotmail.com  cell: 414-708-2958 

Treasurer: Diana Bauer, dianabauer324@gmail.com cell: 414-708-2866 

Recording Secretary: Sue Semrow ~ 262-366-7727 

Fest President: Mark Semrow ~ 262-366-3333 

Web Meisterin: Sonja Bauer ~ 414-708-2866 

1st Property Custodian ~ Allen Keinert ~ 414-217-4540 

Please note, our club’s website:  www.rheinischervereinofmilwaukee.com 

And find us on facebook: search: rheinischervereinofmilwaukee  

Our club email is: rheinischerverein@ymail.com                                            
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